 

 

Dear partners,

 

on behalf of PP6 I have the pleasure to invite you to the Study visit and Steering committee meeting, which will be held in Ústí Region in November.

 

As LP informed you in advance, the 4th Steering committee meeting will be held on November 24th. 

 

The Study visit on PP6 Pilot area will be held the day before, on 23rd November and on November 25th you have the possibility to continue to take part in the event organised by PP4 in PP4 pilot area.

 

According to the vastness of our pilot territory, which covers 4 districts and limited accommodation capacities in the region, the meeting will be held in the baroque castle reconstructed into the hotel - Červený hrádek in Jirkov, close to the Town of Chomutov. 

 

 Please, be so kind and book your rooms and arrange your accommodation till 30/9/2010 at the latest on e-mail

 

recepce@zamek-jirkov.cz
 

more information on the accommodation you will find on the websites – there is the English section

 

 www.zamek-cerveny-hradek.cz
I also attached several photos from the hotel rooms. Probably it will be necessary to share the apartments, if the number of visitors is higher, but we are sure that you will get over this issue with the opportunity to stay in such charming premises. So please have a talk on the arrangement among you.

 

Please confirm the NUMBER of participants and NUMBER of nights, (we booked the whole castle ś accommodation capacities for the project meeting) and insert in your reservation e-mail the remark LISTEN PROJECT. 

 

The more detailed information on the Study visit programme and Agenda of the meeting will follow, but in any case please keep in mind, that the visit will be held unfortunately in November, so take with you good boots for the variant if the weather enables us to visit the mine and warm clothes – you will stay very close to Ore mountains.

Your participation and number of participants please let us know till 30/8/2010. 

 

Best regards and we look to meet you in Ústí Region

 

Ivana

